
DOUBLE HOMICIDE 
INVESTIGATION 

Bealeton, Virginia 
November 8, 2018 

Duong Nguyen America Nguyen 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $20,000 for information leading to the person(s) responsible for the murders of Duong and America Nguyen. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation, along with Fauquier County Sheriff’s Office, is seeking the public's assistance in identifying the unknown individual(s) 
responsible for the murder of Duong Nguyen and his son, America Nguyen, in Bealeton, Virginia. 
 
Sometime between the evening of November 7, 2018, and the morning of November 8, 2018, Duong, age 61, and America, age 22, were shot in the middle of 
the night by an unknown assailant(s) while in their home located in Bealeton, Virginia. The Nguyens were unarmed.  Anyone who may have traveled the Rt. 28, 
Catlett Road, corridor in Fauquier County to Prince William County, on the evening of November 7, 2018, or the early morning of November 8, 2018, is asked to 
contact the FBI if you remember anything or anyone suspicious during your commute. 
 

Law enforcement agencies are asking anyone with information about this crime to call the FBI Washington Field Office at (202) 278-2000. You may 
also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. All tips can remain 
anonymous. 

Field Office: Washington D.C. 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/washingtondc
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